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On Thursday, June 16, Tulane University held a ribbon cutting for its new Innovation
Institute, a transformative university-wide endeavor designed to bring Tulane
research as well as the discoveries and breakthroughs of other institutions and
individuals from the surrounding community and region to market faster. In doing
so, it will support new venture creation and spur economic development and
sustainability in the Greater New Orleans area and beyond. The institute is currently
housed in Thirteen15, the former Warwick Hotel at 1315 Gravier St. in New Orleans,
but will eventually move to the the redeveloped Charity Hospital building when it is
scheduled to open in 2025.

Read more about the event here and the institute and its leadership here.
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(From left) Donors Kikie and Robert Priddy join President Michael Fitts in the official
ribbon cutting at the Innovation Institute on June 16. The Priddys gave the lead gift
for the institute. Robert Priddy is a 1969 alumnus. (Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)
Long term, the institute anticipates having an equity stake in dozens of startup
businesses and expects to attract more than $100 million in capital to the region.
(Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)
Kimberly Gramm will lead the Innovation Institute as the inaugural David and Marion
Mussafer Chief Innovation and Entrepreneurship Officer. Gramm joins Tulane in July.
(Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)


